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From: Peggy Shannon
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: Fw: Re: HB 2269
Date: Thursday, May 11, 2017 8:47:35 AM


I am asking for support of HB 2269. As a retired RN who worked for 50 years and witnessed lung disease in its
myriad of forms, often caused or exacerbated by environmental causes, I can't believe that at this stage of our
maturity in beautiful green Oregon, we have to beg for healthy air maintenance. Please let my request be heard. 


Sincerely,


Margaret ( Peggy) Shannon
RN Retired
7045 N Concord Av
Portland, OR 97217
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